
Working with Parkinson’s Disease 
 

Do you have Parkinson’s disease? 

 

Are you currently working? 

OR 

Have you recently stopped working due to factors relating to this illness? 
 

******************************************* 

 

If you are between the ages of 20 to 65 and answered yes to the above questions, you may be eligible to 
participate in a research study on employment in Parkinson’s disease.  

Participation will consist of an in-person interview lasting approximately 90 minutes. 

 

If interested in learning more about the study, please contact Kelsi Carolan at carolan@bu.edu or (517) 898-0386, 
or ask a BU Parkinson’s Disease and Movement Disorders Center staff member for more information.  
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